
 

 
11657 W. Tenaza Dr. Peoria, Arizona, 85383 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/ddelles 

Main 602-909-6882 Email dave.delles@schooleymitchell.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

It is an absolute pleasure to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Gabriel Rivas of 
The Links Neighborhood Grill. For many years, his devotion and great recipes have helped fill 
many bellies and hearts within the Peoria community. 

Since 2010, The Links Neighborhood Grill has offered a variety of house smoked meats, pizzas, 
pastas, sandwiches, street tacos, health smart veggie and fruit platters, desserts, and much 
more. Gabriel offers take out, dine in, and even catering options, so there is always something 
for everyone. 

I have had the pleasure of knowing Gabriel for just over one year and it’s been easy to see how 
passionate and dedicated he is to his business, clients, and community. Aside from his busy 
restaurant, Gabriel always makes time to support local charities and shelters. 

I recommend Gabriel Rivas and his restaurant The Links Neighborhood Grill without hesitation. 
Its fresh ingredients, and outstanding service is second to none. Gabriel works tirelessly to 
ensure that everyone’s needs are met, and the community is taken care of. 

Sincerely, 

Dave Delles 
Business Optimization Specialist 
Schooley Mitchell 
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